


Töging. baierl + demmelhuber has been in business for 51 years. 
Over time, the company has secured a leading ranking among 
build-out technology enterprises that does not only apply its cus-
tomers’ standards to its own premises, but also defines bench-
marks and demonstrates what is in fact possible and feasible. The 
architects and artisans approached the new “Campus” design 
based on this vision.  A total of approximately EUR 6.5 million 
were invested into the project in Töging, County of Altötting, Ger-
many. In the Unterhart district, two new complexes were erected 
in the immediate proximity to the A 94 Interstate entrance. They 
themselves represent milestones in commercial architecture. A 
new production plant, which accommodates the woodworking 
shop, offers about 3,600 square meters of production space. The 
attractive timber-based façade design is paired with parquet floo-
ring and state-of-the-art technology on the interior as well as a re-
volutionary Kielsteg System based ceiling design (a previous report 
can be found in Heimatwirtschaft). What is the Kielsteg System? 
It is a new construction process for fully self-supporting ceilings 
based on natural structures, such as the honey combs bees create 
and attains optimum support results despite its intricate appea-
rance. The new office complex, which offers 2000 square meters 
of floor space and sports an aluminum façade in stretch metal 
design, an ultra-modern interior build-out from design to climate 
control, accommodates 150 work stations. baierl + demmelhuber 
employs a workforce of about 470 around the world; 250 staff 
members work in Töging. The company currently also has 52 app-
rentices acquiring vocational training in 14 professions. Moreover, 
four young staff members are attending the dual study course for 
interior design in Rosenheim. Details: www.demmelhuber.de

 
 

 

 

Caption 1: 
The new “Holzmanufaktur” (woodworking shop) offers 3,600 
square meters of new work space with premium amenities in an 
attractive design. 
Caption 2: 
On the occasion of the official operation start-up at the new 
buildings on the “Campus” in Töging, Christian and Johannes 
Demmelhuber, with Töging Mayor Dr. Tobias Windhorst (left) and 
Altötting Councilor Erwin Schneider as well as MP Martin Huber 
(right) at their side, presented an attractive “Construction Diary.”
Caption 3: 
During the “carpenters’ day” on Saturday, employees presented 
the activities at the new woodworking shops of baierl + demmel-
huber. The company has been actively soliciting up-and-coming 
talent, offering internships and offering jobs to students and 
adolescents for decades true to the principle of “challenging and 
nurturing” for decades. 
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